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17 May 2023

Dear Ms Davis

Planning enquiry

Proposal: Application by Anglian Water Services Limited for an Order Granting 
Development Consent for the Cambridge Waste Water Treatment Plant 
Relocation - Adequacy of consultation request

Site address: Cambridge Waste Water Treatment Plant   

Further to your enquiry received on 3 May 2023, in respect of the above, the Local Planning 
Authority makes the following comments:

Peterborough City Council raises no concerns with regards the Consultation Report and the 
adequacy of consultation carried out by the Applicant as per the duties set out withins Sections 42, 
47 and 48 of the Planning Act (2008).

I trust that the above advice is of use however should you have any further queries, please do not 
hesitate to contact me on the details shown at the top of this letter.

Yours sincerely 

Mr Asif Ali
Senior Development Management Officer
 




